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TH
E

 R E V I E W
 CBC MUSIC CHALLENGE

2nd Place goes to 
AIRBAG SHAKQ!

Click here to watch the video 

 
Our middle grades students did such an amazing job of their song!  In our
category there were over 90 entries, but only one prize was awarded, and

that went to a class from a Music Conservatory.  AIRBAG SHAKQ, however,
was given the first Honorable Mention, which is equivalent to second place.  

We are SO PROUD OF THEM!

 The AIRBAG SHAKQ band! (Missing a few members)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z-EB13rkM0Y
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 HAPPY NEW YEAR
2023 

Thank you to the Perry family for this beautiful 
10th Anniversary Winter Display!
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 GRADE 7 PROBLEM SOLVING
The Marble Run!



 ST DONAT SKI & CULTURAL TRIP
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 GRADE 5 SCIENCE CLASS
Ms. Murphy's Grade 5 science class explores the

strength of different shapes in structures.  
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Congratulations to Alex H (Winter Cozies)
and Tessa O (Winter Wonderland) 

 for winning the
Winter Photo Contest!  




Winter Cozies by Alex H Winter Wonderland by Tessa O

 WINTER PHOTO CONTEST 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY MS. TURCKE

This beautiful birthday card was made by the
Grade 5/6 BE KIND class!
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WINTER CLOTHING AND TOY DRIVE 
The Spirit of Leahurst organized this year's Winter Clothing and Toy Drive to

help bring warmth and joy to those in need during the holiday season. 
Our Leahurst community always delivers! Here are some pictures of the
plethora of donations...the car was overflowing!  We received a beautiful

letter from the Salvation Army - see the following page. 
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Spirit of Leahurst







Dear Leahurst  Community ,  

Leahurst  Col lege,  K ingston’s  only  independent school  for  students in Grades 5-12,  wi l l  be
host ing a fundrais ing dinner and s i lent  auct ion on Thursday,  March 30th,  2023. The
proceeds of th is  event wi l l  go towards need-based bursar ies to ease the f inancial  burden
on parents who wish to provide their  chi ldren with a qual i ty ,  independent educat ion.   

At  Leahurst ,  we are committed to nurtur ing in our  students a sense of empathy,  car ing,
and community ,  whi le foster ing academic excel lence and innovat ion.  We welcome into
our community  cur ious students with an appet i te for  learning and an appreciat ion for
divers i ty .  

I f  you are interested in being an event sponsor ,  or  in  the posit ion to offer  an i tem for  our
Si lent  Auct ion,  i t  would be great ly  appreciated.  We have a var iety of  sponsorship
opportunit ies ranging from “sponsor a teacher t icket”  for  $75,  to “table sponsor”  for
$1000.  Examples of s i lent  auct ion donat ions could be 2 free hours of  your t ime and
expert ise,  or  perhaps you can donate an i tem from your company or  offer  a discount.
Each i tem wi l l  be accompanied by an information card acknowledging you and your
business/company.  

We look forward to another very successful  fundrais ing dinner th is  year so we can
cont inue to provide bursar ies.   Thank you for  your interest  and support .  

For  further information on becoming an event sponsor ,  donat ing to the s i lent  auct ion,  or
to make a donat ion,  p lease contact Ms.  Eadie at feadie@leahurstcollege.ca   or
Leahurst  Col lege direct ly  at  613-767-9201.  

Sincerely ,  

The Leahurst  Fundrais ing Committee 
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If you did not get your 2021-2022 Yearbook, or know someone
who did not get theirs, please drop by the office and grab one!

                              If you didn't get a 'Leahurst Coffee Mug', you
can pick one up at the office! 

Did you get your Woolen Mill ornament?

YEARBOOK, MUG & ORNAMENT 

School Photos -We missed a few of you and we know who you are! 

Photo retakes will be April 5th 2023



 Photos are ready for ordering. If you did not receive the email from

Ms. Kaufmann, please email office@leahurstcollege.ca and let us know. 
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